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TO: Mayor and City Commission

FROM: Cale Curtis, City Manager

DATE: March 20, 2024

ADDITION OF THE POSITION OF MAINTENANCE WORKER I TO THE PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

BACKGROUND: The Public Works Department Buildings Division staff does not include a Maintenance Worker I
job classification.  The addition of the job classification would allow for an increased pool of applicants to fill the current
vacancy of Service Worker I.

RECOMMENDATION: City staff recommends approval.

FISCAL IMPACT: There is no fiscal impact on the budget.

CONTACT PERSON: Gio Batista, Public Works Director (954) 972-8126 ext. 712
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